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12 July 2024 

 

Dear families, 

Meet up at Crow Nest Park, Dewsbury – Thursday 1st August 2024 

Following last year’s successful meet up during the Summer break we would like to do the same 
again this year.  

We hope this will be an opportunity for your child to mix socially out of school and for you to meet with 
other parents/carers in a relaxed environment. If you would like to bring a picnic, weather permitting, 
we can sit on the grass and enjoy lunch together. 

Please note this is not for unsupervised pupils, any pupil attending must have a responsible adult 
accompanying them. Ravenshall staff are not responsible for supervising your child at this event and 
you must take full responsibility for managing their safety and any medical needs. 

We are very much looking forward to seeing you there and suggest we meet on the grassed area 
outside the café at 12pm. If for any reason, we need to change the date you will be notified via 
Groupcall text message. If you have any questions regarding this event, please don't hesitate to get 
in touch. 

Please follow this link to a form to let us know if you can join us.  

https://forms.office.com/e/ECtA6CiTmx 

Yours sincerely,  
 
Liz Blythe 
 
Mrs L Blythe 
Family Wellbeing Officer 
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